
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

28 January 2023 

 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

Year 8 – Winchester Science Centre Trip 

 

We are excited to inform you that we have arranged a trip to the Winchester Science Centre on 
Monday 06 February 2023. We would like to offer this trip to all Year 8 students. This visit will 
be an excellent opportunity for your child to experience science beyond the classroom. 

The day will incorporate three sessions: time in the planetarium; a workshop session and a 
chance to experience all of the interactive displays. 

The students will depart from The Hamble School at 9:15am in coaches and will leave the 
Winchester Science Centre at 2:00pm returning to The Hamble School at approximately 
2:30pm ready for dismissal from school at the end of the school day.  

In order for the trip to run we are asking for a voluntary payment of £10 to contribute to the ticket 
and coach cost. This is payable via ScoPay. Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary 
contributions we many need to cancel the trip. Students will also be asked to bring a packed lunch 
and water bottle (if your child has Free School Meals, these will be provided). 

There is a gift shop on site - students are welcome to bring a small amount of money if they wish 
to purchase any memorabilia, however, they will need to be responsible for their own money. 

All students must wear full school uniform and bring normal writing equipment. Parents/ carers 
will receive a separate consent form and medical form to complete via email, please ensure these 
are submitted by Wednesday 01 February 2023 if you wish for your child to attend. We need to 
let the Winchester Science Centre know who will be attending, therefore, after this date we will 
not be able to accept students onto the trip. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the trip further, please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs Draga-Williams (Assistant Head of Science) via email cdraga-

williams@thehambleschool.co.uk Please be aware that our school policy states that staff may 

take up to 48 working hours to respond to emails.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr C Andrews 
Assistant Headteacher   
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